
 

Regulation of Tax Preparers 

Regulation of tax preparers continues to be a growing issue of concern by policymakers at both the federal 

and state level. This issue is likely to continue to receive attention in the state legislative sessions. The 

National Consumer Law Center released model state-level language in 2014. 

The AICPA does not support additional state regulations of tax preparers, and the AICPA has resources 

available for state societies that face such measures. For more information, contact James Cox, Associate 

Director, AICPA State Regulation & Legislation, at James.Cox@aicpa-cima.com. 

 

https://www.nclc.org/images/pdf/high_cost_small_loans/model-individual-tax-preparer-reg-act.pdf
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